
Call for Submissions – New Generation
The International Journal of Canadian Studies/Revue international d’études canadiennes 
(IJCS/RIÉC) will publish a thematic section entitled New Generation in volume 59 in 
early 2020. Scholars in their early career are invited to submit a manuscript in English 
or French that they have presented at a conference, congress, or workshop in 2018 
or 2019, in any area of Canadian Studies. The Journal is particularly interested in 
interdisciplinary work.

For this issue, we define “early career” flexibly. This includes graduate students, 
postdoctoral fellows, and pre-tenure faculty members. Other profiles may be 
considered on an individual basis.

Available in print and online at utpjournals.press/IJCS  
and at  Project MUSE http://bit.ly/IJCSMuse

INTERNATIONAL JOURNAL OF CANADIAN STUDIES 

REVUE INTERNATIONALE D’ÉTUDES CANADIENNES

For further information, contact  
the editors:
Claude Denis: cldenis@uottawa.ca 
David Staines: David.Staines@uottawa.ca 
Nadine Fabbi: nfabbi@uw.edu 

Deadline: May 31, 2019

All submissions must undergo peer 
review and final decisions regarding 
publication are made by the Editorial 
Board. 

Visit http://bit.ly/IJCS_Submissions for 
more information, including guidelines 
for submission. 

IJCS/RIÉC is a bilingual, multidisciplinary, 
and peer-reviewed journal publishing 
the latest research in Canadian Studies 
from around the world. IJCS/RIÉC prides 
itself in being the only scholarly journal 
to bring together academic research 
conducted both by Canadians and 
academics studying Canada from 
abroad. The International Journal of 
Canadian Studies provides Canadianists 
from across the globe a space to share a 
common pursuit of scholarly questions 
pertaining to Canada. Issues feature 
articles and review essays, offering a 
comprehensive study of the work being 
done globally in Canadian Studies.
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